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Microbiology Tele-Education 

Dr Amreen, Dept of Microbiology, SGPGIMS, Lucknow
participating in Microbiology Tele-Education programme
connected to MKCG Medical College and Hospital, Berhampur,
Odisha, India on 09 May 2017 from School of Telemedicine &
Biomedical Informatics (STBMI), Lucknow, UP, India


